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November 18, 2014
 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal and Rulemaking Programs (MSTR)
 
Re: 10 CFR Part 35 Proposed Rule Revision Comments
 
Dear Sir or Madame:
 
   The Virginia Department of Health’s Office of Radiological Health has reviewed the July 21,
2014 Federal Register notice (NRC-2008-0175) concerning the proposed revision to 10 CFR Part
35 as well as today’s Organization of Agreement States’ (OAS) letter to you titled “OAS Part 35
proposed rule revision comments.”
 
   The Office of Radiological Health concurs with OAS’ comments and encourages the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission to consider these perspectives when deliberating on and finalizing the
proposed revisions to 10 CFR Part 35.
 
   We appreciate the opportunity to comment on this important subject.
 
Sincerely,
Steven A. Harrison
Steven A. Harrison, MA, MEP
Director, Office of Radiological Health
Virginia Department of Health
109 Governor St., 7th Floor
P.O. Box 2448
Richmond, VA 23218
Office: (804) 864-8151
Mobile: (804) 396-5360
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November 18,2014


US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal and Rulemaking Programs (MSTR)


Re: 10 CFR Part 35 Proposed Rule Revision Comments - Commonwealth of Virginia


Dear Sir or Madame:


The Virginia Department of Health's Office of Radiological Health has reviewed the July 21, 2014
Federal Register notice (NRC-2008-0175) concerning the proposed revision to 10 CFR Part 35 as well as
today's Organization of Agreement States' (OAS) letter to you titled "OAS Part 35 proposed rule revision
comments."


The Office of Radiological Health concurs with OAS' comments and encourages the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission to consider these perspectives when deliberating on and finalizing the proposed
revisions to 10 CFR Part 35.


We appreciate the opportunity to comment on this subject.


Sincerely,


~~"''''.~'-
Steven A. Harrison, MA, MEP
Director, Office of Radiological Health
Virginia Department of Health
109 Governor St., 7th Floor
P.O. Box 2448
Richmond, VA 23218
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